
BC’s children need and deserve the best!

Premier Campbell,
PO BOX
9041 STN PROV GOVT
Victoria, BC
V8W9E1

BC families and communities need a publicly funded child care system that
includes enough affordable licensed daycare spaces to meet the real needs of
children and families and wage increases for the child care work force that
enhance quality.

I call on you and your government to:

 use the current provincial surplus to restore the $42
million cut from child care spending since 2001/02
AND

 use the federal funding to ensure
DAYCARE FEES go DOWN and WAGES go UP!

Sincerely,

Name ___________________________________________________________

Street Address ____________________________________________________

City and postal code _______________________________________________

cc Hon. Ken Dryden, Federal Minister of Social Development
cc Stan Hagen, Minister of Children and Family Development
cc Shirley Bond, Minister of Education and Minister Responsible for Early Learning and Literacy
cc Hon Linda Reid, Minister of State for Early Childhood Development


